
MAINE BUREAU OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS 
SUPERINTENDENT’S  
NOTICE TO INTERESTED PARTIES 
 

Bangor Savings Bank, Bangor, Maine notified the Superintendent of the Bureau 
of Financial Institutions, pursuant to Title 9-B M.R.S. § 373, of its intent to 
establish a de novo branch to be located at 170 Baker Street and portion of 40 
Willow Street, Manchester, New Hampshire. 

You may submit written comments and/or request that the Bureau of Financial 
Institutions require Bangor Savings Bank to submit a comprehensive application 
in support of their proposal through Friday, May 27, 2022, pursuant to the 
provisions of Title 9-B M.R.S. § 336.  Written comments should be submitted to 
the Bureau of Financial Institutions, 36 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 
04333-0036 or electronically through the Bureau of Financial Institutions’ Web 
site at http://www.maine.gov/financialinstitutions.   

 

/s/ Lloyd P. LaFountain, III 
Superintendent 
Gardiner, Maine 
April 27, 2022 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Ffinancialinstitutions&data=05%7C01%7CAmanda.L.Asfahl%40maine.gov%7Cba762a76d42640e3574908da26c8b465%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C637864940703108721%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ruJInVWccIi2X0dZ0%2F5V9gaWC15Sad3YGzrpYK0aF7U%3D&reserved=0
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